Kevin OConnell

From: Denis Breen < Denis.Breen@Taoiseach.Gov.IE>

Sent: Tuesday 4 May 2021 15:21 **To:** Public Accounts Committee

Subject: Correspondence Ref: S0324 PAC33

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

R0555 PAC33

Dear Ms Fallon

I refer to your letter dated 28 April 2021 to the Secretary General seeking information in relation to Protected Disclosures.

Please be advised that my Department has received no Protected Disclosures from employees or former employees since the enactment of the Protected Disclosures Act 2014.

My Department complies with Section 22 by publishing this information in the Department's Annual Report here which is published on www.gov.ie and laid before the Oireachtas.

This information is also provided in response to regular Parliamentary Questions on the matter.

Denis Breen

Head of Corporate Affairs

Roinn an Taoisigh

Department of the Taoiseach

Tithe an Rialtais, Sráid Mhuirfean Uachtarach, Baile Átha Cliath 2, D02 R583 Government Buildings, Merrion Street Upper, Dublin 2, D02R583

T +353 (0)1 619 4316 / 0872953897

Denis.Breen@taoiseach.gov.ie www.gov.ie